
  

 
 
 
  Wednesday, 29 January 2025  

 

 
Dear Author 
 
SACLA 2024 Conference Proceedings - DHET  
 

The Nelson Mandela University hosted the SACLA 2024 conference in Port Elizabeth from 

th2 17th – 19th July 2024 at the Boardwalk Hotel and Entertainment Centre. This letter serves 

to confirm that the Proceedings of the 53rd Annual Conference of the Southern African 

Lecturers’ Association (SACLA 2024), ISBN 978-1-928472-67-4 (Electronic), has been 

published according to the full DHET criteria.  

The SACLA 2024 international programme committee comprised of 42 members. A rigorous 

double-blind peer review process was followed for all 53 submissions. Each submission was 

reviewed by at least three members of the program committee. The SACLA 2024 Conference 

Proceedings contains the collection of the 20 accepted papers (38%) presented at the SACLA 

2024 conference. 

The full papers published in this SACLA 2024 Conference Proceedings were contributed by 

authors from different institutions within South Africa and internationally. More than 60% of the 

contributions in the proceedings emanate from multiple institutions. 

The above information can be found on page vi of the front matter of the SACLA 2024 

Conference Proceedings, which is accessible at www.sacla.org.za/wp-

content/uploads/2024/12/SACLA-2024-Proceedings-Final.pdf. 

 

Please contact the undersigned should more information be required. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Tapiwa Gundu 
SACLA 2024 Programme Chair 
School of IT  
Nelson Mandela University 
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